
Barkley Place Sign Refresh September 2017

At previous membership meetings we discussed refreshing the Barkley Place sign with a new, brighter color 
scheme. Our Board members continued to review many samples of new color schemes and recently focused on 
three candidates that are shown below. The brown & gold color scheme shown in the first sample, labeled 3B1, 
was the most popular of the three, and is now proposed for implementation.  

The exact paint colors will need to be chosen from the paint supplier's color samples, and may not exactly 
match the appearance of a rendition on diverse computer device screens. These colors will achieve our goal of a
light background with dark lettering for good contrast for readability. The light color on the columns will also 
support the overall visibility of the sign structure. 


